City of Twin Qaks
Park Committee Meeting Minutes
November 7, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Roll Call

Committee members present: Joe Krewsaon, Chair, Cindy Cornelius, Connie Fortune, Janet
Herbold, Becky Krewson, Tim Stoeck!, Board Liaison, Paula Dries and John Williams, Staff

Approval of Agenda

Connie moved to approve the agenda as written, seconded by Janet - Approved 4-0

Approvat of October 13, 2022 Minutes

Becky moved to approve the minutes as written, seconded by janet - Approved 4-0

Staff Report

John reported that on November 10 he had someone coming to look at the water pump at the
stone bridge to determine what repairs are needed.

John is getting a second opinion 1o determine what is needed to repair or replace the wood
bridge over the lake.

Events

Christmas Lighting — Paula said she has received the signed contract for the Victorian carolers
who will perform from 6:30 — 7:30 p.m. on December 4. Hot chocolate will be purchased from
Dunkin Donut and cookies from Sam’s Club. Amounts for the hot chocolate and cookies will be
determined closer to the event based on the weather forecast.

Chili Cookoff/Bingo — Sign-up information to participate in the cook-off will be sent to residents
the first part of January. For attendees the price for the food and 10 games of bingo will be $10.
Additional bingo cards may be purchased for an additional price. The City will purchase gift
cards to use as prizes. In addition to the chili, hot dogs, cookies, soft drinks and water will be
served.

June Concert Band — Joe was contacted by Sherry McGuire with the band, Cheribomb. The
band would like to perform at one of the concerts in the park. Sherry is a resident of Twin Oaks.
Joe is going to talk with her and confirm the bands availability for the June concert date and
determine the cost for them to perform. He is going to then communicate with the PC
members what he learned and if the committee agrees ask Paula to send Sherry a contract,




Movie Night Rental - It was determined at the October PC meeting to have a movie night in the
park on October 10 in conjunction with National Night Out. It was suggested we have a second
movie night possibly in June. Before purchasing a screen and other equipment, it was decided
to find out where the screen and equipment could be rented and how much it would cost.

Park Projects and Improvements — The committee members were asked to again consider ideas
for use of the cow pond area in addition to further consideration of installing disc golf in the
area.

At 7:10 p.m. Cindy moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Connie — Approved 5-0.
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